
 

25 June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

This week Mrs Smith has been organising our considerable collection of Lost Property items. 
We have a large container of shoes and trainers, a selection of PE kits, sweatshirts, 
umbrellas, water bottles and lunchboxes, and a full rail of winter coats under the stairs in 
the Observatory. 
 

If you think your young person has mislaid a possession here at school, they can come and 
take a look during the school day. We know some of them can be a bit funny about doing 
this so you are also very welcome to visit our Lost Property area yourself, which is in The 
Observatory under the main staircase. The site is open from 5:00pm during the week and 
during the daytime on Saturday and Sunday, and The Observatory is open during those 
times. 
 

We also have in Reception a selection of jewellery, glasses, earphones and keys. Please take 
a look at the photos on our website HERE and if you recognise anything please either send 
your young person or you can come in to Reception between 8:00am and 4:00pm during 
term time to take a look. 
 

Lost Property that has not been claimed by the end of this term will be donated to Charity 
Shops and the local Recycling Centre. 
 

Please - come and find your lost things! 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/news/what-is-lost-can-be-found/

